
Barcodes: #9401056770045, #9401056770052, #9401056770069, #9401056770076, #9401056770083, 
#9401056770090, #9401056770106, #9401056763634, #9401056763641, #9401056763658, #9401056763665, 
#9401056763672, #9401056763689, #9401056763696

Defect: The nightie does not have the right fire hazard information label, 
meaning it does not comply with the mandatory standard for children’s 
sleepwear and limited daywear AS/NZS 1249:2014.

Hazard: Parents and caregivers may be unaware of the possible fire risk 
to the wearer.
What to do: Stop using the nightie and return it to your nearest The Warehouse 
store for a full refund – proof of purchase not required.

The Warehouse Ltd wishes to apologise to our customers for any inconvenience that this may cause.

For more information please contact The Warehouse:

Phone:	 0800 422 274
Email:	 CustomerServiceTeam@thewarehouse.co.nz
Online:	 www.thewarehouse.co.nz/red

TWLWK10PR  A4 – Product Recall: H&H Girls’ Frill Nightie
Deadline to dispatch: 0/10/19 0pm         Return to: Bernie

H&H Girls’ Frill Nightie 
Sizes 1–7

Sold at The Warehouse stores and online 
from June to September 2019

PRODUCT SAFETY RECALL

New Zealand Importer/Distributor
The Warehouse Ltd
PO Box 33470 Takapuna
Auckland 0740

See www.recalls.govt.nz for other New Zealand consumer product recalls

Notice issue date: 4 October 2019

Grey Purple
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